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URL: fire.fsv.cvut.cz/ifer 

 

To trainees of the Action Training school 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

 

we would like to invite you to our Action Training School  “Benchmark Studies” which will take 

place between 12 - 15 March 2014 in Luleå, Sweden. The schedule, which is still to be refined, is 

tentatively: 

• Introductory lectures on use of modelling software; 

• Presentations of the work of students on benchmark studies, 

• Three advanced hands-on working sessions on different generic software for fire engineering 

(People movement/evacuation, CFD modelling and structural behaviour).  

 

Based on the budget available, we will be able to reimburse 25 trainees with a fixed grant of 

€800-850. The grant should be enough to cover accommodation, meals and travel. The selection 

of 25 trainees will be made by the Scientific Committee based on the benchmark studies 

delivered. Selected students will be informed by e-mail. 

 

Your interest in participating should be expressed by e-mail to Kamila (kamila.horova@fsv.cvut.cz) 

by October 31, 2013. 

Many thanks. 

 

We are looking forward to see you in Luleå! 

Ian and František  


